
 

 

 
 
 
To Parents/Carers of Year 6        23 April 2018 
 
 
SATS week breakfast – Monday 14 May – Thursday 17 May 2018 
 

We are very proud of the efforts being made by our Year 6 pupils as they prepare for their SAT’s 
papers and would like to thank you for the support that you are giving your child at home. 
 
After the success of last year we will be running a breakfast session for Year 6 on SATS week.  
The aim is for our Year 6 children to again have a calm and relaxing start to the day enjoying 
breakfast with their friends and teachers.  We wish to minimise any pressure that the children are 
feeling on the morning of each test and encourage them to eat and chat with their friends. 
 
There has been a lot of publicity recently about the pressures of SATs.  As a school we do our best 
to prepare your children for the tests and the transition to secondary school.  I realise that some of 
you may have been concerned about the amount of homework but as well as preparing them for 
the tests it does help them to be ready for Year 7. 
 
The SATS breakfast is another way in which we want to support your children and try to add some 
fun to these national tests. 
 
We would be grateful if the children could arrive at 8.15am and enter through the hall doors. 

There is no charge for this activity. 
 
The breakfast will be: 
 
Cereal – a choice of Cornflakes or Cheerios 
 
Toast with spread, Jam or Marmalade. 
 
Fresh Fruit 
 
Orange Juice, milk or water 
 
On the Friday to celebrate the conclusion of SATs week the children will have a relaxing day with 
fun sports on the field and extra treats. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs C Dyer  
Headteacher 


